
 
ST MARY 

CATHOLIC CHURCH 
 

207 N Main Street, Coupeville, WA 98239 - (360) 678-6536 
Mailing Address PO Box 1443, Coupeville, WA 98239 

Rev. Paul Pluth, JCL, Pastor 

 
Parish Office Hours 

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 9:00 am - 12 noon, 1:00 pm - 3:00 pm 
Parish E-mail Information@StAugustineOH.org  Visit us on the web at www.StAugustineOH.org 

 
 

ANOINTING OF THE SICK & 
HOLY COMMUNION 

 
Please call the Parish Office 

CONFESSION 

Friday      8:30 am St Augustine 

Saturday      4:00 pm St Augustine 

3rd Sunday    12:15 pm St Mary 

PARISH MINISTERS 
Pastor Rev. Paul Pluth, JCL 

Administration  Mary A. Waters 

Religious Education 
Director 

Coordinator 

 
Rowena Harless 
Mary Rose Anderson 

Music Director Kathleen Dodge-DeHaven 

Receptionist Peggy McCormick 

  MASS 

Saturday Vigil 
Filipino Music         

     5:00 pm 
2nd Saturday 

St Augustine 

Spanish 1st Saturday       7:00 pm St Augustine 

Sunday      8:00 am St Augustine 

      9:30 am St Augustine 

    11:15 am St Mary 

Thu, Fri & 1st Sat      9:00 am St Augustine 

Thursday    12:10 pm St Mary 

Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time                                    8 October 2017 

Octoberfest Returns 
The Bud Dorr Knights of Columbus will once again host an Octoberfest 
on Saturday, 21 October at St. Mary's Harrington Hall between 11am 
and 2pm. $10 a plate with children under 12 free. 
 
Menu will have Knockwurst/Bratwurst, Bavarian Style Sauerkraut, 
warm German Potato Salad, and Homemade German Beer (dona ons) and German Cholate 
Cake for dessert.  
 
Funds will help Bud Dorr Council’s charitable dona on to the nuns of Our Lady of the Rock 
Benedic ne Monastery on Shaw Island (h ps://olrmonastery.org/) 



 

Rescheduled for 
Thursday, October 12th 
Don’t miss the Women of  
St. Mary (WOSM) Thursday, 

October 12th meeting after the 12:10 pm Mass. 
Help plan the St. Mary Christmas Bazaar and 
other upcoming church events. Remember all 
women of our church are the Women of St. Mary! 
 
Christmas Bazaar & Bake Sale 
It’s Fall and time to plan for the Women of St. 
Mary Christmas Bazaar & Bake Sale!  
Please start thinking of making your unique 
handmade gift items to donate for the December 
2nd  Holiday event.  
We’ll also need yummy pies, sweet breads, fudge, 
cookies and more for this popular bake sale!       
Mark your calendars! 
 
Coffee & Donuts Social Time  
Almost every Sunday, after Mass 
during the year, members of our 
parish volunteer their time and 
talents to keep this activity going. 
We always can use more people to help so our 
volunteers who are active now can have time off 
for vacations, family commitments, etc. 
This social gathering time is important to many of 
our parishioners. Please call Alex, the coordinator 
of this activity, so your name can be added to the 
list of helpers. You may reach Alex at 360-682-
5222. Please place your gracious donation in the 
donation basket located on the refreshments 
table.  Your donation helps defray the cost of this 
activity. 

 
Round Blue Tablecloths 
The blue round tablecloths that we use for funeral 
receptions are missing.  If you know of their 
whereabouts please let us know by calling Peggy 
in the office at 360 - 678 - 6536.   Thank You 
 
Potato Bagging 
On October 14th, Potato Bagging 
will be conducted at the John E. 
O’Brien Knights of Columbus Hall 
in Oak Harbor starting at 9am.  
These bags of potatoes go to local 
food banks in the area. Potato Soup 
will be available after all the spuds 
are bagged.  
Come and join the fun! 

St. M
ary 

Religious Educa on News 

Registration for St. Mary Religious Education 
2017-2018 for grades K-11 is ongoing.  
 
Please register your children! 
 
Registration Fee for Grades K to 11 is $45.  
 

We still need teachers and helpers! Please 
prayerfully consider giving your Time & Talent 

to the youth of our Parish.  
 

Schedule of Classes 
 

7th-11th grade: 
Wednesdays, 6:15 pm - 7:30 pm  

 
K-6th grade:  

Sundays, 10:00 am - 11:00 am  
 
Classes for grade levels K-11 have begun 
 
For more information, please call the office 
at 360-678-6536. 

PREGNANCY CARE CENTER  
The Women of St. Mary has a collection box 
located in Harrington Hall for your donation 
of new baby supplies, such as diapers, 
bottles, formula, clothing, bedding, and 
much, much more.  Your donations are 
always appreciated.  Thank You 
 

Rachel’s Corner 
Hope and Healing After Abortion 
Come on a Rachel’s Vineyard™ Retreat.   
Allow God to fill you with His merciful peace. 
November 10-12, 2017 
Call Valerie: 1-800-822-HOPE (4673)  



  
Sun 
10/8 

10:00-11:00 am RE gr. K-6 begins 
10:45 am Rosary 
11:15 am Mass - RIP +Sally Foley 
12:15 pm Coffee & Donuts  
12:15 pm K of C Charities Drive  
  6:30 pm Lutheran Service 

Mon 
10/9 

Office is closed from 9:00 am-12 noon 
Office is open from 1:00-3:00 pm 

Thu  
10/12 

Office is open 9:00 am-12 noon & 1:00-3:00 pm 
11:30 am Rosary 
12:10 pm Mass  
1:00 pm - 2:00 pm Adoration  

Sun 
10/15 

10:00-11:00 am RE gr. K-6  
10:45 am Rosary 
11:15 am Mass   
12:15 pm Confessions will be heard 
12:15 pm  K of C Right  to Life breakfast 
12:15 pm K of C Charities Drive  
  6:30 pm Lutheran Service 

Tue 
10/10 

Office is closed 
 

Wed 
10/11 

Office is open 9:00 am-12 noon & 1:00-3:00 pm 
9:30 am Choir practice 
6:15-7:30 pm Young Peoples RE cr 4 

Sat 
10/14 

No activity 

Fri 
10/13 

Office will be closed 
 

Parish Stewardship  
Weekly Parish Expense $3,055 

October 1st $4,375 

Please remember St Mary in your will. 
(Please write your ID/envelope number on your checks.) 

Prayers -  
Please pray for all of our families & friends. 

 
Richard Morris, Judi Nagela, John Daly,  

Kathy Gonzales, Herb Schultz,  
Jennette Anderson, Dee Gore, David White, 

Irene Ramirez Hernandez, Lyla Cornish,  
Cheryl Parrott, Maddie Rose Haaga, Michael 
Gerrity, Hugo Gutama, Song and his family, 
Abbey Lee, Carole Hart, Colleen Patmore, 

Patsy Hurt 
Those who are in college or  

in the military at home and deployed:  
Capt. Thomas Allan Bender - USAF 
PFC Zachary McCormick - Army NG 

 
Please call the office at 360-678-6536 to add or 

delete someone’s name. 
Permission is required from the individual prior to 

adding their name to the prayer list. 

This Week at St. Mary 

Connect with Father Paul 
 

ppluth@staugustineoh.org 
Facebook www.facebook.com/FatherPaulPluth 
Twitter www.twitter.com/@FatherPaulPluth 

October Mass Count 
Today, we begin coun ng our parishioners at 
Mass every Sunday during the month of 
October.  Every body counts. 

October is the month of the Rosary. 
Pray the rosary daily 

Your attention please 
On Sunday, to avoid having your 
car locked up in the parking lot 
across the street from the church, 
please remove it from the lot 
before 1:00 pm.   Thank you! 

 
The  and Break-in 
Safety Tips When Your 
Car is Parked in the 
Church Parking Lot: 

 

♦ Never leave valuables in your car una ended. If 
possible leave valuables in your  trunk before you park. 
Cars are less likely to be broken into when they appear 
empty. 

♦ Always lock your vehicle and take the keys. 
♦ Remove all papers with your personal informa on from 

your vehicle. Keep your vehicle tle safe at home. 
♦ Never keep a spare key in or on your vehicle. Keep your 

keys with you. 


